## Lickey Hills Primary School & Nursery

dream together - believe together - achieve together



Dear Parents/Carers of children attending singing club 2018/2019,

Singing club is due to start next week - Tuesday 15th September, from 3:20 until 4:15. We look forward to making a start on the songs for Young Voices.

We hope that your child is joining us for the Young Voices concert on Thursday 17th January 2019. In the initial information letter I sent you, I enclosed an order form for tickets and Tshirts. We have discovered that this cannot be put onto Parent Mail for you to pay online, as each parent will have a different amount to pay based on how many Tickets/T-shirts they wish to order.

Therefore we have had permission for this event to be paid for via cheque. If you are ordering tickets and T-shirts could you please return the two order forms, along with a cheque - made payable to Lickey Hills Primary School - and place them in an envelop marked 'Young Voices - FAO Mrs Williams'

Old Birmingham Road, Lickey, Birmingham B45 8EU • Telephone 0121 445 1992 • Fax 0121 445 5803

Kind regards,

H. Williams

Deputy Head Teacher





